

KNIGHT'S HERALD



CALVARY CHRISTIAN

Sept 1 - Labor Day-No School

Sept 5 - Camp Day for 3rd-5th

Sept 8 - PTO Meeting - 7 pm - Welcome Center

Sept 16 - 5th Grade Band - Instrument Selection Day

Sept 17 - Yearbook and Fall Team Sports Pictures

Sept 19 - Jr/Sr Carnival

Sept 24 - See You at the Pole - 7:45 am

Sept 26 - No School - Teacher In-Service

Sept 26 - JH Square Dance

Third - Fifth Grade Camp

This coming Friday (9/5), we are in need of parent volunteers to run stations for Third-Fifth Grade Camp. If you are available and have a student in those grades, we would love to have your help. Contact your child's teacher about how you can help on September 5. VOLUNTEERS

Grandparent Readers

If your child is in K3-K5 and their grandparent would like to read periodically for our Grandparent Readers, please contact Mrs. Freeze

NEEDED

(amy.freeze@ccanormal.org). Each week, our Kindergarten classes have a reading time and we need a few more readers. The books are pre-chosen and ready for you--just need grandparents to show up and enjoy spending time conversing and reading to our kindergartners. A teacher is always present--just looking for grandparents to enjoy spending time with the students!





"Be kind to one another, tenderhearted, forgiving one another, as God in Christ forgave you." --Ephesians 4:32 ESV





Looking for After-School Care Help

CCA is looking for an adult for one week per month to work the desk for ASC. If you or a grandparent would like to apply for one week per month to work from 2:30-5:30, please contact one of the following for more information: Katherine **Freimuth**

(katherine.freimuth@ccanormal.org) or Amy Freeze (amy.freeze@ccanormal.org).

Recess Volunteers

We are looking for an additional parent or grandparent volunteer to provide an extra set of eyes and hands for our afternoon recess times. First-Second have recess from 1:40-2:00 and K3-K5 meet from 2:00-2:20. A teacher will always be the main monitor for each group. If you are available and willing to help, please contact Mrs. Freeze (amy.freeze@ccanormal.org) for more details.





Friday, September 19th, 2025 5:30-8:00pm

Food! Games! Silent Auction!





Sight A Knight

A great thank you to all who have submitted a Sight A Knight nomination form via the CCA website. The first batch of nominations was reviewed today by the Admin Team and award certificates will be going out next week to all those who were caught exhibiting the qualities of a CCA Knight. As you witness a student, parent, teacher, etc. living out one of our Core Values, take the time to let us know that you were able to Sight a Knight!

September 26

Calendar Update: Friday, September 26, will be a Teacher In-Service day. Students will not have school that day.





Birthday Messages

On your birthday, check out the CCA Message Board to see your name and picture in lights!
Basic Display Schedule:

- Monday-Friday: Your message will display on your birthday. If that day is a non-school day, the message will display the day before or after.
- Saturday: Your message will display on the Friday before.
- Sunday: Your message will display on the Monday after.
- Breaks: An email will be sent stating the date your message will display if your birthday falls on a Break.
- Summer: Your message will display on your half birthday unless your teacher requests another day.

School Pictures

Picture Day is coming on Wednesday, September 17.

LifeTouch picture ordering options have changed--please note the following:

- Order before midnight on Picture Day (Sept 17) to get FREE shipping!
- Students can bring their completed flyer with cash or check on Picture Day.
- Online orders can be made at mylifetouch.com using your Picture Day ID: EVTQH7F3J. Orders after midnight on Picture Day must be placed online only on mylifetouch.com.

CHILDREN IN A WORLD GONE CRAZY WHY WE MISST GIVE DUE CHLIDER! A BIBLIOLA WORLD/WW

Free Book

Before our Opening Assembly the CBC Elders gave a gift to all the parents who joined them for coffee and donuts. The feedback from those who have read this book has been extremely positive. Stop by the school office and get a copy if you don't have one yet!

Reminder when attending ball games

With the home ballgame schedule starting, please keep in mind that our children should not be allowed to run the building while you are cheering on the CCA Knights. Please keep an eye on your children. Last year, we unfortunately had a few situations where other fans (both from CCA and our visitors) were "overrun" by our younger ones in the hallways or Snack Shack area. Thank you for helping keep the hallways safe for everyone.

Reporting Absences

Remember to report your child's absence to the CCA Office by 9 am on the day of the absence. You can report in two ways:

- Call the office (309) 452-7912. If you call before 7:45, leave a message. The Office Staff will check the message and take care of notifying the teachers and answering any questions you left in the message. (Note: The CCA phone will normally be manned from 7:45-3:30 each day.)
- E-mail the absence notification: If you choose this method, please include both jennifer.mccoskey@ccanormal.org and kera.tackett@ccanormal.org in the email in case one of the Office Staff is not at work that day.
- Any student materials requested will be collected and available in the school
 office later in the day.